
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

 

EAA Off Site Meeting 
 

Today we’ll take our meeting on 

the road to the EAA grounds for 

lunch and a behind the scenes 

tour of the AirVenture grounds. 

Meet at noon in the Founders 

Wing.   

 

A roundtable will be held at 

Robbins. 

 

Bowling FUN-Raiser 
 

Our annual bowling FUN-raiser 

is Thursday night starting at 5 

p.m. at Oshkosh Lanes. If you’ve 

never attended before you 

probably don’t understand the 

game. While the goal is to raise 

money for our rotary club, it’s 

also one of the most FUN times 

you’ll have this year with your 

fellow Rotarians.  

 

Here’s how it works: you show 

up, bowl a little bit, and enjoy 

food and drinks and lots of 

laughs.  

 

The fundraiser side is pretty easy 

too. Sponsor teams pledge $300 

for each bowler and then 

subtract $1 for each pin they 

knock down from the total gift.  

Individual bowlers do the same 

($300 pledge minus the total 

number of pinks knocked down 

in one game).  

 

You can also join as a ½ bowler, 

a 1/3 bowler or a ¼ bowler (spilt 

your pledge and bowling game 

with as many as three other 

people). And finally, if you just 

want to show up and be a 

“cheerleader” that’s just a $15 

donation.  

 

Good luck teams (well, not too 

much luck since this is a 

fundraiser)!  

 

Highway 44 Clean Up 
 

Thank you to the Rotarians who 

helped clean up our portion of 

Highway 44 on Saturday. It’s 

looking good!  

 

Fowler Fun Night 

 
A big “thank you” to Dick Ames 

for opening up his house for the 

annual Fowler Fun Night last 

week. They weather wasn’t 

perfect but the food and fun 

certainly was appreciated!

Topic:  “EAA Tour / Roundtable” 
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Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

 
Oct. 29 
 
 
Nov. 5 

 
Julie Pollnow: Travel 
Incentive Industry 
 
Exchange Student 
Returns 

  

Recurring Events 

3nd Mon. 
(Nov. 17) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 6:00, Robbins 
 

Other Rotary Events 

 
Oct. 23 
 
Dec. 15 
 
Dec. 16 
 
 
 
 

 
Bowling FUN-raiser 
 
Wrapping Party @ Robbins 
 
Parent Connection Holiday 
Party 
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Vocational Corner 
 

To better know our fellow 

Rotarians (and what they do 

professionally) Vocational 

Service is looking for club 

members to spend five minutes 

addressing the club at an 

upcoming meeting on their own 

careers. If you are interested 

please reach out to either Terry 

Chier or Dan Buttke.  

 

Beautification and 

Environment Meeting 
 

Our club’s beautification 

committee will meet at 8:30 a.m. 

on Friday, Nov. 7 at the Delta 

Restaurant – all Rotarians are 

invited to attend. The meeting 

will include a presentation by 

Art Rathjen and Greg Kleinheniz 

in regards to the University of 

Wisconsin Oshkosh biodigester 

energy generation project. 

Contact Ken Friedman for more 

information.  

 

Rotary District 6270 
 

The first quarter of the Rotary 

year is behind us – how are you 

doing on your personal and club 

goals this year?  

 

October is Vocational Service 

month.   Through vocational 

service initiatives, we can be 

champions for high ethical 

standards in our workplaces and 

use our professional expertise to 

serve others.  

 

Many clubs I’ve talked to are 

looking for ideas, so here are a 

few: 

1.  Start a career counseling or 

vocational training program and 

invite non-Rotarian community 

members to attend. 

2.  Organize a discussion or 

workshop on workplace ethics 

and invite local non-Rotarian 

business leaders to attend. 

3.  Sponsor a career day in 

which club members bring 

young people to their places of 

business. 

4.  A club in Nevada hosts a 

breakfast to celebrate the start of 

a new school year and to express 

appreciation for teachers, 

administrators, and support staff 

at local schools.   The school 

year has begun, but why not do 

this at semester break?  

5.  A club in New South Wales, 

Australia, hosted a Pride of 

Workmanship Awards event and 

honored workers whose 

managers nominated them for 

recognition. 

6.  An E-club in Texas partnered 

with a local community college 

and hosted a vocational training 

program to teach inmates at the 

county jail how to repair 

bicycles.  The club provided 

tools, supplies, and broken 

bicycles and the refurbished 

bicycles were given to low-

income children in the 

community. 

 

Be creative! Think of ways to 

share your professional expertise 

and continue to Light Up 

Rotary! 

- District Governor Mary 

Beth Seiser  

Weekly Invocations 

October   Kent Mosebach 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 

Oct. 29   Justin Williams & 

Mary Koch 

 

Nov. 5   John Dinse & Barb 

Herzog 
 

 
The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

Jeff@VisitOshkosh.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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